
Sorry. I just wanted to register my support for the Boat house redevelopment 

We will need such facilities when we come out of this lockdown 

Their plans are sensitive and appropriate 

Best and keep safe. Ken

Ken C Allen AO 
Chairman 
Allen Partners
+61410533270

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ken Allen <Ken.Allen@allenpartners.com.au>
Date: 12 August 2021 at 2:39:22 pm AEST
To: Ray Brownlee <ray.brownlee@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Louise Kerr <Louise.Kerr@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Boat house

Dear Ray 

Greetings 

I would just like to register my personal fir tge Biathouse 

Ken C Allen AO
Chairman 
Allen Partners
+61410533270

Sent: 12/08/2021 2:42:09 PM
Subject: Fwd: Boat house 


